
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, FEBRUARY, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

SUMMER HAS THE ‘DOG DAYS OF SUMMER’. WHAT DOES WINTER HAVE? I FEEL LIKE 

WE’RE AT A LULL IN PROGRAMMING WITH NOTHING DIFFERENT COMING UP IN THE 

NEAR FUTURE.  

AND OUR NEXT SPECIAL EVENT IS NOT UNTIL MARCH 27 WHEN LEGACY FIVE COMES TO 

OUR LISTENING AREA FOR A CONCERT. THAT’S A FRIDAY NIGHT AND THE CONCERT IS 

BEING HELD IN NEENAH AT CALVARY BIBLE CHURCH. TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE ON 

OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG. PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS BY FEBRUARY 21 TO TAKE 

ADVANTAGE OF THE EARLY BIRD PRICE SAVINGS. EVEN AS I WAS TYPING THAT 

STATEMENT SOMEONE BOUGHT TWO TICKETS ONLINE.  

IN ADDITION TO THE CONCERT TICKETS, WE ARE ALSO TAKING RESERVATIONS FOR TWO 

UPCOMING BUS TRIPS. MAY 15-17 TO THE WISCONSIN DELLS FOR THE WISCONSIN GOSPEL 

MUSIC FESTIVAL. THIS YEAR THE GROUPS INCLUDE THE BOOTH BROTHERS, THE BALL 

BROTHERS, TRIUMPHANT QUARTET, LEGACY FIVE, GREATER VISION, THE MARTINS AND 

DAVID PHELPS. AND JUNE 15-19 WE’RE HEADING FOR THE CREATION MUSEUM AND ARK 

ENCOUNTER. 

DETAILS ON THESE TWO BUS TRIPS CAN BE FOUND ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG OR CONTACT 

US FOR A BUS TRIP BROCHURE. TO REGISTER, CALL US AT 920-842-2900. 

THANKS FOR LISTENING. THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS. AND THANK YOU FOR 

REMEMBERING THE FINANCIAL NEEDS OF THIS LISTENER SUPPORTED RADIO MINISTRY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


